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During the 2015-2016 year, the Senate Student Services Committee: 
 

 Added Anguilla and the Republics of Gambia and Kiribati as English Exempt 
Countries to the current “English Exempt Countries List”, to be used for the 
purpose of meeting the English Language Requirement for undergraduate 
admissions. 
 

 Added The Cambridge English: Advanced (CAE) to our English Language 
Requirement Policy. Students that provide proof of this test, with the required 
grade, now meet the English Language Requirement as part of the admission 
process for undergraduate studies. 
 

 Approved 40 new awards and amended 36 existing awards.  
 

 Brought forward the 2016-2017 Academic Dates for approval 
 

 Shared the Religious Holidays/Dates for information, to be cross-referenced 
against the academic dates 
 

 Continued to work on the Student Non-Academic Misconduct Policy 
 

 Continued to work on the Student Charter of Rights 
 

 Brought the Degrees and Major Statistics forward for information 
 

 On behalf of the Committee, the Registrar presented lists of graduands to 
Senate for the June 2015, October 2015, and February 2016 Convocations. 


